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Comments: | am writing this to comment on the proposed ban of pack goats a stated in FW-STN

D-Spec-16. | believe pack goats should be in the recreational opportunities, they should not be lumped together
with sheep and goats that are used for invasive weed mitigation. There is no scientific proof that goats pass any
form of disease to Big Horn Sheep. Furthermore pack goats are trained to stay close to their "human" they are
closely bonded and do not wander far away. When in camp they are tethered either on a high line or low line and
they are very easy on the environment. | hope you will consider all comments from pack goat enthusiast's when
writing the final draft of this plan. Thank you for your time and consideration.



